
Thank you very much for your support  

During the last return of the sky kennels to Aegina, important medicines and vitamins for the dogs 
were able to travel with them again. We thank you from the botom of our hearts. Without you, it 
would not have been possible to purchase the very expensive products. 

As you know, the shelter is almost always at its limit with almost 100 dogs (including the local foster 
homes). But the dogs have to be dewormed, de-flea'd and protected against other parasites - and this 
has to be done nearly every month.  

Please con�nue to support us. 

Your Animal Protection Team 

 

 

      


